
We will start taking registrations for 

swimming lessons  on May 21st at the 

Rimbey Aquatic Centre during regular  

operational hours. 
Due to the amount of registrations on the first day we will not be accepting phone calls or emails for registrations.  

In person only registrations will be accepted. 




